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HEDIS® Measure Reference Guide Available on CountyCare Website
CountyCare is delighted to announce that it has incorporated the HEDIS Measure Reference Guide as a Provider Resource tool on the CountyCare.com website. You can find it here. Effective April 13, 2022, the HEDIS Measure Reference Guide will be available for providers and office staff with information on who to contact at CountyCare for easy reference related to the most recent coding and criteria measures for Medicaid and Medicare members.  
The HEDIS Measure Reference Guide provides definitions for each HEDIS measure, along with coding to utilize for each of these measures.  
Providers have direct impact on organization performance ratings based on member experience and the care provided. Use the HEDIS Measure Reference Guide to increase HEDIS scores by knowing what actions to take and how to code correctly for the below services:
· Preventive Screenings
· Keeping Kids Healthy
· Women’s Health
· Living with Illness 
· Behavioral Health
The guide will serve as a valuable reference tool and is not intended to replace professional coding standards or billing practices. Measures and codes in the HEDIS Measure Reference Guide are not all-inclusive and can be changed, deleted or removed at any time. Measures are derived from the NCQA HEDIS Measurement Year 2022 Technical Specifications.
As always, thank you for your continued service to our members.

Contact Us:
For general questions, please contact CountyCare Provider Services at ProviderServices@countycare.com or your Provider Relations representative.
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